
 
Commissioners Meeting 

 

May 17, 2024 

 

 

Present: Mark Koors and Jeremy Pasel  

The May 17th Commissioner’s special meeting was opened by Mr Koors.  

The purpose of the meeting was to sign the Public Transportation Agreement for LifeTime Resources (Catch-

A-Ride).   Debbie Horton attended the meeting on May 6, 2024, with the agreement, however the 

Commissioners wanted to have time to review and make any necessary changes.  Mr Pasel made the motion 

to approve with added language from Attorney Chad Smith.  Mr Koors seconded the motion.   

Animal Control Director Minde Myers was in attendance to discuss after-hours procedures.   Mr Pasel had 

received a call of dogs running loose in Westport that the ACO did not respond to.  Ms Myers reiterated that 

it is in their policy that they do not respond to animals running at large.   Mr Koors believes the Town of 

Westport has an ordinance that states their law enforcement has pens set for such instances.  Mr. Koors will 

contact the board appointee Brian Gatewood to confirm this.   

Mr. Pasel advised Ms Myers to reach out to Dispatch and law enforcement to make sure they have the most 

up to date policy information. 

Mr Pasel and Mr Koors agreed that Ms Myers should be following County Ordinance. 

With nothing else to come before the Commissioners, Mr Pasel moved to recess, Mr Koors seconded. 

Meeting recessed.  

             
The next Commissioners meeting will be May 20th, 2024, beginning at 8:00 am in Room 106.  
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